

Dear Members,

It's hard to believe that summer has almost come to a close!

Here at CUP, we have been busy preparing for fall and the start of our 2015 Executive Leadership Program (ELP). As you may know, ELP is a development to increase the level of diversity amongst the highest ranks of businesses. We provide the diverse professionals who participate with innovative professional development programming and access to an extensive network of peers and industry experts. If you would like to learn more, or if you know someone within your networks who would be a good candidate for ELP, please contact Avital Tamir Temchin, atamir@nycup.org.

We are also continuing our <u>Membership Survey</u>. We value our members and your commitment to helping CUP achieve our core mission - to connect, empower and mobilize the next generation of diverse business and civic leaders. If you haven't yet completed the survey, please take a moment to share your insights <u>here</u>. We look forward to receiving your feedback, so that we can better serve your needs.

I hope that you are enjoying the last few weeks of summer!

Best wishes,

Brennon Marcano



55 Exchange Place, Suite 401 | NY, NY 10005 bmarcano@nycup.org|www.nycup.org